
 

Rusita Jamal 

Lampung University 

 

27 Februari 2018 

 

Dear Rusita 

As Conference Chair, and on behalf of the Organising Committee, I confirm the acceptance 

of your abstract and I formally invite you to present your paper at the Inaugural Critical 

Tourism Studies Asia-Pacific Conference at Gadjah Mada University, Yogyakarta, Indonesia, 

3-6 March 2018.  This cutting-edge conference will bring together leading academics and 

practitioners to critically address contemporary issues in tourism.  

 

Critical Tourism Studies-Asia Pacific (CTS-AP) is an international, interdisciplinary network 

for academics, community members and tourism professionals. CTS-AP facilitates 

networking opportunities, the exchange of ideas and research and other forms of 

collaboration. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Dr Mark Hampton PhD, FRGS, FHEA 

Reader (Associate Professor) in Tourism Management 

School of Anthropology & Conservation, University of Kent, Canterbury, CT2 7PE, England. 

Email: m.hampton@kent.ac.uk 
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